BY FAX (307) 777 - 5864

To: Don McKenzie Director, WDEQ LQD

Fax (307) 777 - 5864

From

Judith Bush

tel / fax

613-392-2313

2313 County Rd 64

23 13 County Fig 64

please phone before faxing

Carrying Place ON Canada K0K 1L0

date:

December 7, 2009

CC

John Corra

Director, WDEQ

Fax (307) 777 - 7682

Jim Ruby

Director, EQC

Fax (307) 777 - 6134

David Finley

Director, WDEQ AQD

Fax (307) 777 - 5616

(WDEQ Air Quality Division AP - 9645)

Re:

Croell Redi-Mix Application to WDEQ LQD to expand the Roger's Plt from a 10 acre limestone mining and crushing LMO (1396 ET) to a Regular Mining Permit encompassing 600 + acres

Dear Mr. McKenzie,

I would like to correct an error I have found in my letter to you dated December 5, 2009.

Our agent met with Mr. Croell to discuss the possibility a land swap to solve the problem of trucks and other traffic from the Rogers Pit crossing our land without our permission to access the Rifle Pit Roads in March of this year (2009), not March of last year (2008).

Yours truly,

Managing Partner of Bush Ranches